
Ronald R. Saunier 
1566 Washington Street, Denver, Colorado 80203 

 | ronald.saunier@denvergov.org 
 
 
 
May 21, 2018 
 
To:  Police Chief Search Committee 
 
Reference: Chief of Police, City and County of Denver 
 
Sir / Ms: 
 
Please accept this letter, attached resume, professional references and position paper as 
application for the position of Chief of Police for the City and County of Denver. I have 
read the job description and am certain that my exceptional experience of thirty-two years 
with the Denver Police Department makes me an excellent match for the job.  
 
I have a strong belief in providing outstanding customer service to everyone I serve, 
victims, community, visitors, city officials, officers, and businesses alike. I hold my 
department accountable to this same level of service.  I utilize management by walking 
around, getting out of the office and meeting the people I am working with on their ground.  
I believe in being available to both the community and police employees with an open-
door policy to meet that need.  I have been involved in community policing throughout my 
career and fully believe it is not a single person, but a top down management approach to 
make it successful.   
 
I am a firm believer of transparency and openness to the community and have been very 
successful in practicing this in all the assignments I have held.  I have a strong work ethic 
and focus on getting the job done and making sure it is done right.  Long work hours do 
not bother me if that is what it takes to complete a task. 
 
I am looking forward to taking on the next challenge in my law enforcement career. I 
believe the Chief of Police position in Denver is an excellent opportunity to bring deep 
experience, knowledge and best practices learned from every aspect of a career with a 
complex city Police Department.  
 
The attached resume only addresses a small portion of my experience. If you have any 
questions or care to discuss my qualifications further, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thank you in advance for your time spent in reviewing this information. I look forward to 
speaking to you soon. 

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Ronald R. Saunier 




